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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE 
MARQUETTE UNIVERSITY POLICE DEPARTMENT 

ADVISORY BOARD   
 

January 29, 2021 
 

A virtual meeting (Microsoft Teams) of the Marquette University Police Department (MUPD) 
Advisory Board was called to order on Friday, January 29, 2021 at 1:01 p.m. Due and timely notice 
of the meeting, an agenda and draft minutes from the previous meeting were
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deescalate and reduce the need for use of force. Dr. Stroshine pointed out that often use of 
force is related to mental health and drug/alcohol situations. Chief Hudson stated, “Not 
everyone needs to go to jail and not everyone needs hands-on.” All Wisconsin law enforcement 
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f. Motor vehicle thefts increased 


